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Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 
Thursday, June 3, 2021 at 7:15 P.M. regarding property located at 20 Ledin Ave and 
known as Waste Management.   This hearing will consist of Site Plan Review under 
Section 255-12.2 for a proposed 17,200 square foot addition to the existing facility and 
reconstruct approximately 7,000 sf of the existing facility. Also, in conjunction with a 
Site Plan Public Hearing the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing in regard 
to a Special Permit under Section 255-5.4 for the alteration of an allowed use in the 
Water Supply Protection. The hearing will be conducted via remote participation. The 
meeting link can be found at https://www.avon-ma.gov/node/63/agenda/2021. 
 

 Plans may be viewed by appointment prior to the hearing at Town Offices or found on the Town 
Website. https://www.avon-ma.gov.  
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                                                     Publication dates:  The Brockton Enterprise on May 14, 2021 and May 21, 2021 
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